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SAEETY BULLETIN

CHECK THE LABELS ON YOUR 5 GALLON BUCKETS,
55-GALLON DRUMS OR TOTES.
IF THE FOLLOWING ARE PRINTED ON THE CONTAINERS
STOP USING THE FOAM AS IT CONTAINS
PFAS!!!

AFFF, AR-AFFF OR C-6 AFFF FOAMS
THESE FOAMS HAVE BEEN INDEPENDENTLY
TESTED AND CONTAIN PFAS.

AS SUCH, THESE FOAM CONCENTRATES
REPRESENT A HEALTH RISK

FOR FIREFIGHTERS AND THE PUBLIC.

Please contact your State Authorities for proper PFAS disposal action.

Foam Exposure Committee
Vicki Quint, Co-Chair, codepfas@gmail.com
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